
St. Helena School 

Band Instrument Guidelines 

(not for drum or string lessons) 

 

1.  When possible, band instrument lessons with Mr. Stimson will 

take place during the school day. 

2. Lessons are ½ hour and on a rotating basis.  We are going to try 

and hold lessons only with 1 or 2 students at a time. 

3. Lessons will take place in a large area – probably in the cafeteria 

when not in use. 

4. Social distance between students and teacher will be followed. 

5. Students should wear a mask coming and leaving the lesson area. 

6. During the lesson there will be no talking except for questions 

concerning the instrument. 

7. There will be no band rehearsals until after the new year, 

depending on the conditions at that time. 

8. Lessons will be starting in October to January.  Then continue 

from February until May if the student wishes to continue. 

9. If lessons must be held on line (Zoom), it will only be for students 

that have taken band lessons before.  Hopefully lessons can be held 

in school.  There will be no beginning student’s lessons on line, 

only in person during school. 

 

 

Here is link for band lesson contract: 

 

Band Lesson Contract   

 

 

Any questions contact Ed Stimson:  edstimson@comcast.net 

/Users/edstimson/Desktop/Contract%20St.%20Helena.pdf

